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Date: 9/26/22 
 
SUBJECT:  Letter of Clarification No. 1 

Pearland FM518 Corridor Study 
 

REF:   Solicitation No.:  TRN22-11  
 
TO:   All Prospective Respondents 
 
This Letter of Clarification is issued for the following reasons: 
 
To provide a response to potential respondent(s) questions. The following questions and H-GAC responses 
are hereby incorporated and made part of the Solicitation: 
 
Question 1: Are we allowed to recreate Attachments #1 & #2 in another software program (example: Word), 

so we can expand on each reply? 
 
Answer:  Please use the forms provided, however you may attach additional pages as needed.   

 
Question 2: Is there an overall page limit for the RFP? 
 
Answer:  No. 
 
Question 3:  What preferred alternatives have been determined? 
 
Answer: H-GAC would like for the Contractor to develop any alternatives. Please refer to the Scope of  
  Work Specifications on page 7 of the RFP. 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
When issued, Letter(s) of Clarification shall automatically become a part of the solicitation documents and shall 
supersede any previous specification(s) and/or provision(s) in conflict with the Letter(s) of Clarification. It is the 
responsibility of the respondent to ensure that it has obtained all such letter(s). By submitting a proposal on this 
project, respondents shall be deemed to have received all Letter(s) of Clarification and to have incorporated them 
into their proposals.  


